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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

TO: MATIHABENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY
Dear Municipal Manager

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS: THABONG AND DAGBREEK WATER SUPPLY
INTERRUPTION

Please be advised of the water supply interruption in Thabong and Dagbreek due to
installation of new flowmeters at those points on Tuesday, 21 November 2023 between
08:30 and 14:00.

Vaal Central Water is planning to leave Thabong and Dagbreek points open overnight on
20 November 2023 to minimize impact on water supply interruptions. The activity is

expected to last about 5.5 hours.

Water supply is planned to be restored immediately after the meter installation is

completed at both Thabong and Dagbreek.

For any further information or inquiries please contact Regional Manager Mr. Phemelo

Boitse, at (056) 492 0100 (office hours) or by e-mail @ phemelob@vcwater.co.za

Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciation is extended for the

patience and understanding of the affected customers.

Yours sincerely/ /

DR. L. MOOROSI /
CHIEF EXECUTIVE
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